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Monday 15 March 2021 
 
 
Dear parents 
 
Unfortunately Verity Over is unwell and is going to be absent for the rest of the week.  
As you may know Lauren Hazelwood, and Penny Pieri have been in Daffodil class.  Lauren 
and Penny both know the children well and will continue to take the class for the rest of the 
week.   They have informed me that the children have been amazing and have really enjoyed 
being back at school!  
 
I know you all join me in wishing Verity a speedy recovery and hopefully she will be back at 
school soon.  I will keep you updated. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Tijen Hassan  
Headteacher  
 
 
 
 
 

 


